
Winter Break

December 23rd - January 5th

LORD BYNG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

Monday,  
November 18th

Wednesday,
November 20th

Thursday,
November 21st

Friday,
November 22nd

N O V E M B E R  1 8 T H  -  N O V E M B E R  2 2 N D
Tuesday,

November 19th

PAC Meeting
via Teams

December 6th, 2024 @ 6pm

Byng Hip Hop performance

@ Hugh Boyd Secondary

December 17th @ 5pm

PAC Skate Night for Byng

Families

December 17th

@ 1:30pm Winter

Band Concert

Byng Movie
Night 

Hot Lunch ~
Takeya Sushi



November 18th - 22nd ~
Multiculturalism Week

November 20th ~ PAC
Meeting via Teams

November 22nd ~ Hot
Lunch ~ Takeya Sushi

November 22nd ~ PAC
Movie Night

November 25th ~ Pro D
Day ~ No School

UPCOMING
EVENTS

VERY IMPORTANT REMINDER FROM THE
OFFICE....

If your student is absent, late for school or expected
to have an extended absence, please inform the office
directly by calling the early warning line as soon as

possible at 604.668.6587... Thank you!!!

EARLY WARNING LINE ~ 604.668.6587



Dress for the
weather!                

winter coat rain coat
rain or

waterproof
snow boots

mittens hats scarf
extra clothing
including socks

November 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

At our upcoming Winter Concert, the students in Divisions 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5 will be

performing a selection of songs they have been working on during their Band classes.

Hopefully you have been hearing some music at home as your child practices their

instrument! 

Date: Tuesday, December 17 

Time: 1:30 p.m. 

Place: Byng Gym 

Students should wear black OR Byng clothing (grad hoodies, Byng shirts, etc) with black

pants, or the closest possible dark colour. 

Parking at the school’s lot may be limited, so we encourage carpooling where possible.

There may also be street parking along No. 1 Rd or west of the school within the

neighbourhood. 

We realize that this will be in the middle of the work day for many, however we hope

that you will be able to join us for the concert; the students have been hard at work

preparing their music and we all greatly appreciate your support! 

If you have any questions please feel free to ask me at fnaluz@sd38.bc.ca. 

We look forward to seeing you at the show.

~ Mr. F. Naluz





PIZZA WEDNESDAYS & HOT LUNCH!!!

How to order…
All New Families must register a new account with Munchalunch:

Please note:

The Hot Lunch days are as follows:

EVERY WEDNESDAY: Pizza Factory

Nov 22: Takeya Sushi (due Nov 14)
Dec 13: Fuel Catering (due Dec 5)

For any questions or issues ordering, please email lordbyngelementarypac@gmail.com,
do not approach admin or staff.

For Pizza Wednesdays: Order must be placed and paid in full the Sunday before that Wednesday.
 For Hot Lunches:  Orders must be placed and paid in full 9 days prior to the scheduled lunch date as
per our vendor requirements. Unpaid orders will be canceled. Make sure you follow the order all
the way to the end to pay! Munchalunch automatically cancels an order that hasn’t been paid
within 1 hour. Munchalunch charges us a per transaction fee, so if you are able to order and pay for
multiple lunches in one transaction you will be saving the PAC transaction fees.
If your child is absent on the lunch date, you are welcome to come and pick up the order by noon,
but the food cannot be kept for the following day.

Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS.

Go to https://munchalunch.com/schools/LordByng 
Click the "Register Here" button. 
The system will guide you through the process of adding children. 
After adding your child(ren) click the "Order Lunch" button to order. Next time, just click the
"Login here" button to access your account. It is recommended you sign up to receive a
reminder email the day before hot lunch is delivered. Returning families will just need to
update their students’ grade and division upon first signing in.



Parent Education Session:
District Program Options

for Kindergarten
The Richmond School District provides two district program options for students entering
Kindergarten. We invite families with children registering for the 2025-2026 school year to

join district staff to learn more about Early French Immersion and Montessori programs.

Join us for an informative session focused on District Program Options (Early French
Immersion and Montessori) for Kindergarten learners.

Topics will include:
Early French Immersion (EFI) Program 
Montessori Program
Registration Information
Important Dates to Note
Frequently Asked Questions

Register Here!

6:00pm

Virtual on Microsoft Teams 
(meeting link will be sent after registration is submitted)

Tuesday, November 26, 2024

Hosts: Brooke Douglas, Gordon Fitt, Linda
Chau, Catherine Jule

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/EarlyLearningEvents@sd38.bc.ca/bookings/s/fZodCpzaOkqHf3--cmUScA2


/kindergarten

Richmond School District

Kindergarten
 
Registration
November – January

Richmond School District 38 is excited to welcome Kindergarten registration applications for children born in 2020, turning 5 in
2025. These children will begin Kindergarten in September 2025. Online registration opens on November 1, 2024. Please visit our

website Add a little bit of body text for more information about our online registration process, required documents, important
dates, and FAQs. 

We encourage families to complete their registration within the Priority 1 registration window, which spans from November 1, 2024
to January 17, 2024, to maximize their chances of securing a spot at their catchment school. All registration applications

received any time during the Priority 1 registration period will receive placement decisions by February 7, 2025. 

Videos detailing Kindergarten registration have been made available on our District website, providing new parents with
guidance on the registration process, English Language Learner (ELL) assessments, and District Program Options (Early French

Immersion and Montessori). These videos are available in English and Mandarin. 

Finally, there will be a Kindergarten Information Evening for parents of students with disabilities and diverse abilities on Zoom
held on November 6th from 6:30 – 7:30pm. A link to the Zoom is available on our District website.

Thank you and please share this information with your friends and family who have Kindergarten aged children!

Registration is Open
Now!

https://sd38.bc.ca/student-registration/kindergarten-registration


This is what we're looking for:

A recycling coordinator/point person (1x per month)
Someone to drop off empties (1x per month)

A photographer willing to donate time (do YOU know
anyone!?)

November 22nd Movie Night Concession volunteers
December 17th Family Skate Night Volunteers

Parents to come and share their great fundraising ideas and
thoughts on playground improvement!

Please email the PAC if interested
lordbyngelementarypac@gmail.com

The Byng
PAC Needs
Your Help!!!

November 18th - 22nd
is

Multiculturalism Week

This is a time to celebrate the contributions of our multicultural communities and to
appreciate the way diversity enriches British Columbia. Multiculturalism strengthens

our province and highlights our societal values of inclusion and cultural diversity.

As the most ethnically diverse province in Canada, B.C. is home to more than 200
First Nations, vibrant Métis, Inuit and urban Indigenous communities and residents

who trace their origins to more than 200 countries or regions. Adding to our diversity,
we welcome more than 40,000 new immigrants every year.



SCAN TO DONATE NOW

NEEDS YOUR HELP!

Happily accepting DONATIONS
toward our NEW PLAYGROUND

Tax Receipts
Issued >$20

Secure Donation

Page 

via CanadaHelps

Etransferred donations also accepted: lordbyngelementarypac@gmail.com
(be sure to include a follow up email with name, address and amount for issuance of tax receipt by our

Treasurer)

One time Donation  or
Monthly Contributions

It’s the final push to reach our goal!

Registered Charity: 89081 2142 RR0001



Looking ahead....

 

November 26th ~ Kindergarten Hearing Screening

December 6th ~ Byng Hip Hop Performance @ 6pm

December 17th ~ Winter Band Conert ~ 1:30pm 

December 17th ~ PAC Skate Night for Byng Families ~ 5:00pm

December 20th ~ Last day of school before Winter Break

December 25th ~ Christmas Day

December 25th ~ January 2nd ~ Hannukkah

January 6th ~ Back to school after Winter Break

Our front doors will be open between 8am and 3pm.
Please check in with the office before walking around the

school and drop off lunches, band instruments, water
bottles, extra clothes etc. in the front foyer on the top of

the PAC box.  Thank you for following our safety rules!


